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The Pulaski County Electoral Board met on February 7, 2022 at 8:30 a.m. in
the Registrar’s Office. Persons present were: Amy Lewis, chair, Janet
Johnson, Vice Chair, Sybil Atkinson, Secretary, and Kathryn Webb,
Registrar.

The purpose of this meeting was look over the Budget for 2022-2023.
The proposed Budget was presented to the Board. Motion by Sybil

Atkinson and seconded by Janet Johnson to accept the 2022-2023 Budget as
presented. The motion passed unanimously.

There being no further business Amy Lewis moved that the meeting adjourn.

The motion was seconded by Janet Johnson and passed unanimously. The
meeting adjourned at 8:44 a.m.

Respectfully submiited,
Sybil S. Atkinson
Secretary
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As required by the Code of Virginia, the Pulaski County Electoral Board met on February 1,2022 at 8:30 a.m.
in the Registrar’s Qffice. Persons present were: Amy Lewis, Chair, Janet Johnson, Vige Chair, Sybil S.
Atkinson, Secretary, and Kathryn Webb, Registrar.

Amy Lewis, Chair, called the meeting to order at 8:30 a.m.

The Polt Worker List for 2022 was discussed and approved unanimously. Letters and forms will be mailed out
to all prospective workers on this list. We will continue to work on enlarging our list of election officials.

After discussion on Redistricting and the need for a new Polling location for the new Precinct, a motion was
made by Sybil Atkinson-and seconded by Janet Johnsen that Pulaski Flementary School be the location for.our
new Precinct. The motion passed unanimously.

Information was presented to the Board for the purchase of needed equipment for our new Precinct. Motion
was made by Sybil Atkinson and seconded by Janet Johnson that the equipment for the new precinct be
purchased as presented. The motion passed unanimously.

The need for-an additional Expressvote machine was discussed. Motion by Sybil Atkinsen.and seconded by
Janet Johnson to purchase the needed machine was passed unanimously.

Information was presented to the Board that battery replacements for all of our voting equipment is needed this
maintenance cycle. Amy Lewis moved that the batteries be purchased, seconded by Janet Johnson and motion
passed unanimously.

Our Capital Improvements Request has been approved for the purchase of new Electronic Poll Books. Motion
by Janet Johnson and seconded by Amy Lewis to purchase the Electronic Poll Books from DemTech. The

motion passed unanimously.

Recognizing that our scanning plans for Pulaski County Voting Records begun in 2016 are now complete: A
motion was made by Amy Lewis and seconded by Janet Johnson and passed unanimously that “from here
forward the Pulaski County Voting Records continue to be Electronic Records.”

Due to the Board terms beginning in January rather than March, Amy Lewis moved that the Board Officers
remain the same: Amy Lewis, Chair, Janet Johnson, Vice Chair, Sybil Atkinson, Secretary. The motion was
seconded by Janet Johnson and passed uhanimously.

There being no further business, the meeting adjourned at 9:44 a.m.
Respectfully submitted,
B TS

Sybil 8. Atkinson, Secretary
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The Pulaski Coumty Electoral Board met on January 19, 2022 at 8:30 am. in the
Registrar’s Office. Persons present were: Amy Lewis, chair, Janet Johnson, Vice
Chair, Sybil Atkinson, Secretary, and Kathryn Webb, Registrar.

The purpose of this meeting was to go over the new Redistricting map for Pulaski
County and the need for a new Precinct. The location will need to be in anew
location due to the lines that were drawn.

The Board decided to look at two possible locations and make a recommendation
at the February 1, 2022 meeting.

The meeting adjourned at 9:00 a.m. and the Board will arrange to visit the
locations.

On January 25, 2022 at 10:00 a.m. Janet Johnson, Sybil Atkinson and Kathryn
Webb went to look at the two possible locations.

The best location will be recommended at the February 1, 2002 meeting.
Respectfully submitted,

TS AL

Sybil S. Atkinson
Secretary



